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Florida Power & Light Company, 6501 S. Ocean Drive, Jensen Beach, FL 34957

January 28, 2010

L-2010-020
10 CFR 50.4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: St. Lucie Unit I and Unit 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389
FPL's Decision to Attend Regulatory Conference For NRC Inspection Report
05000335/2009006 and 5000389/2009006 Preliminary Greater the Green Findings

On January 19, 2010, the NRC issued the St Lucie Nuclear Plant - NRC Component Design Bases
Inspection report. The inspection report documents 2 potentially greater than green findings
associated with an October 2008 air intrusion event from the Unit I containment instrument air
system into the component water cooling (CCW) system. The inspection report cover letter offered
Florida Power & Light (FPL) the opportunity to request a regulator conference on the matter, and
on January 28, 2010, FPL officially informed Mr. Kriss M. Kennedy of our intention to attend.

This letter provides followup notification that FPL plans to attend a regulatory conference on or
about February 23, 2010, with the final date negotiated between FPL and the NRC. As requested,
supporting documentation will be provided approximately one week prior to the conference.

We look forward to continuing our dialogue on these issues. If you have any questions regarding
this matter, please contact Mr. Eric Katzman, Licensing Manager, at (772) 467-7734.

Respectfully,

Site Vice President
St. Lucie Plant
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